
From: Williams, Lisa A. <lswilliams@lex-co.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 3/20/2018 2:34:03 PM
Subject:

To whom it may concern:

 

My name is Lisa Williams. I am a student at Midlands Technical College. I respectfully request a short (perhaps 30 minute) 

meeting with Lt. Governor to satisfy a requirement in my Criminal Justice class which is due by April 15th which requires me 

to meet with a local politician and ask questions regarding what is required for a law to be proposed, voted on and enacted 

along with a few other short questions.

 

If you would be so kind as to contact me at your earliest convenience to let me know if this would be a possibility, I would 

greatly appreciate it.

 

With Warmest Regards,

 

Lisa Williams, Estate Clerk

Lexington County Probate Court
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